Office of

Office of Citizen Involvement MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Room 192 Portland, Oregon 97214 503-988-3450 phone 503-988-5674 fax www.citizenweb.org

April 5, 2010

Dr. Karen Fischer Gray 10636 N.E. Prescott Portland, OR 97220

Dear Dr. Karen,

Congratulations. You have been selected to receive a *Multnomah County Volunteer Award!* Without the involvement of citizens like you, the County could not function with the vigor and wisdom needed to enhance the quality of life in our community.

During the past year, many citizens have contributed outstanding services on behalf of Multnomah County. Your gifts of time, leadership and creative ideas have earned you special recognition from the Multnomah County Board of Commissioners, the Multnomah County Citizen Involvement Committee and members of the public.

You and your guests are cordially invited to be present for the **Multnomah County Volunteer Awards Ceremony at 4:45 p.m., Tuesday, April 27, 2010,** to be held in the boardroom of County Commissioners, 501 S.E. Hawthorne, Portland, Oregon. Free Parking is available in the parking structure on S. E. Hawthorne and Grand.

An informal reception will be held immediately following the ceremony. We hope you will allow us to say "Thank You" in this special way for all that you have contributed to the County and its residents.

Sincerely,

Director, Office of Citizen Involvement

Please RSVP by April 14th with the number of guests you will be bringing to the office at 503 988-3450, or email Kathleen.m.todd@co.multnomah.or.us.